USPHS Calls
Meet at Tanana

The United States Public
Health Service scheduled a pro-
gram planning meeting at Tanana,
October 27 and 28.

Several villages were invited
to this meeting, such as Nenana,
Minto, Fort Yukon, Galena, Fair-
banks and representative of the
USPHS at Anchorage. Dr. Spence
USPHS Officer at Tanana, will
chair the meeting.



